Arizona State Physicians Association

December

Happy Holidays!

We hope you have an amazing holiday season with your friends and family and a Happy New Year to come! The ASPA office will be CLOSED December 23rd-December 26th and for New Years December 30th-January 2nd.



Please submit a current W-9 with all forms that you send to ASPA. Also, if you have a change with your Credentialing and/or Practice Manager, please notify ASPA so that we can update our system. It is important that we are notified for communication, re-credentialing, expired license, certifications, etc.

Events:

Thank you to everyone who attended our events in November!
We will have more to come in 2023! Please be on the look out for those!

AHCCCS

Reminder: On October 1st, 2022, AHCCCS began a 10-month process of withdrawing providers who have not complied with multiple re-registration requests. Providers who have not completed the revalidation process in the AHCCCS Provider enrollment Portal will receive a written notification to submit an application. Providers who do not respond will receive a written notification of pending disenrollment and appeal rights.

Strategic Partner News:

ASPA would like to shout out Solution
Partner!
Solution Partner specializes in IT
Solutions, including IT Support and
Consulting in Phoenix, Scottsdale and
Tempe.
Contact info:
623-584-6993
www.solutionpartner.com